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The primary VLCT contact at every VLCT member will receive an email after Town

Meeting from mailings@vlct.org with a link and instructions for how to update your

municipal contacts. 

Please review the information in the online contact updates form and make any

changes by Friday, March 14.  

We sincerely appreciate your help. Contact information is essential for us to

communicate with and assist all local officials.  

IMPORTANT  

Email Addresses: We strongly encourage every contact to have a unique email address.

Accounts in VLCT’s MAP (municipal access portal) require individuals to have their own,

not a shared, email address. Contact your IT support to create an email through your

municipality’s official email service (preferred) or use any of the free email services (ex:

Gmail) to create your own.    

Home Mailing Addresses for Legislative Body Members:  In order to effectively

communicate with selectboard members, city councilors, village trustees, and aldermen,
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VLCT needs their home postal addresses. Please help us strengthen VLCT’s ability to

communicate with your legislative body members by providing their home mailing

address. 
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